Cathleen Burns

Please deny permits for more Cooke aquaculture! We already know the disasterous results of their
last attempt to make $ at the expense of our environment. No matter the supposed safeguards
required, more disasters are bound to occur. This is a detriment to our waters, to our fish and
ultimately ourselves. People need to stop buying fish. There are plenty of other options for food.
We have exhausted this resource and this attempt to make more will have dreadful, unintended
consequences. Please deny more aquaculture experiments at our expense.



